
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Sharron Garton [mailto ]  
Sent: 10 May 2018 18:34 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254. 
 
I wish to register my objections to the Princes Parade proposal. 
 
It is a spot of outstanding natural beauty and I believe that developing the site for 
profit is not appropriate 
 
Regards 
Sharron Garton 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
 




